
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 20th June 2023 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

 

Norwood Primary School welcomes back Miss Johnson from her maternity leave. 

She will join the Year 1 team, Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays, working alongside Miss 

Greenwood, Mrs Marks and Miss Hughes. 

Miss Johnson has visited Norwood on a number of occasions to ensure that she gets to know our 

Year 1 children before returning to work. 

Miss Johnson is looking forward to working with the Year 1 children for the rest of the summer 

term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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